
I, Patricia Forrest, of 526 Mount Fairy Road, Mount Fairy 2580, object to the proposed waste 

incinerator at Woodlawn (Woodlawn ARC:SSD-21184278) 

 

The reasons for my objection include; 

- the environmental impact on the surrounding area 

- the health impacts caused by consuming water and food polluted by toxic ash from the incinerator 

-the economic impacts caused by issues related to loss of farming income, loss of tourism, and loss 

of real estate value 

- Veolia has not managed the existing landfill responsibly, and have received numerous fines and 

warnings related to this. They have not committed to, and will not, responsibly manage a waste 

incinerator.  

 

I acknowledge and accept the planning department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Regards, 

Patricia Forrest 

 

 


